From: Peter Burns [mailto_]

Sent: 05 October 2021 12:30

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: reference “NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254”

reference “NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254”

Dear I
| object to Stopping Up” the closure of the coastal road along Prince's Parade in Hythe.

Living in Sandgate, | love driving along the coastal road to and from Waitrose, Sainsbury's
and Dymchurch road when | have a dentist appointment or when there is a recreational day
out with the family.

| simply avoid that narrow road along Seabrook road and being stuck in traffic. Without that
coastal road, the traffic will be horrendous, which is not I, my wife or us locals wish for. There
will only be one road through to Dymchurch and this will have a knock on effect on an
already very busy road.

My wife Theresa Cole has already asked for us both to attend on Tuesday 19th October at
10am.

Kind regards

Peter Burns





